In Reply Refer To: WAR U5 1985
Dockets: 50-313/84-29

50-368/84-29

Arkansas Power & Light Company
ATTN: John M. Griffin, Senior
Vice President - Energy Supply
P. 0. Box 551
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of December 27, 1984, in response to our letter and
Notice of Violation dated November 27, 1984. As a result of our review, we
find that additional information, as discussed with Mr. Levine and members of
your staff in a meeting at the ANO site on January 18, 1985, is required.
Specifically, the following should be addressed for item A of NRC

Report 50-313/84-29; 50-368/84-29:

. The basis for the violation involving installation of cable tray covers
was the failure to maintain the plant configuration in accordance with the
requirements stated on design drawings. AP&L's response should discuss
what measures AP&L intends to take to ensure the plant is maintained as
required by design drawings.

. The evaluation performed by AP&L states that the cable tray covers do not
fulfill a safety function; therefore, are not required to be installed for
plant safety. AP&L should provide information as to what action will be
taken to revise baseline design documents to reflect the results of the
tray cover evaluation. ~

Please provide the supplemental information with 30 days of the date of this
letter.

Sincerely,

“Original Signes Sys

b, R HUNTER"
D. R. Hunter, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 2

J. M. Levine, General Manager
Arkansas Nuclear One

P. 0. Box 608

Russellville, Arkansas 72801
bee: (see page 2)
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